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Dear Requesters, 

After receiving your communication on July 25, and within the five business-days defined by the 
MICI policy, we have found that the Request addresses two different topics. Therefore, we will 
address each topic separately: 

1. Regarding your Request for Information

In relation to the information request regarding the loan to the Government of Sao Paulo for 
Várzeas del TietêProject “ ” (BR-L1216), please refer this request to the Bank’s website: 

(http://www.iadb.org/es/solicitud-de-informacion,18885.html).  

The institution responsible for responding to information requests is the Public Information 
 Center (PIC). MICI is not the agency responsible for information requests. 

2. Within the Scope of MICI

Regarding your claim about harm allegations linked to a possible noncompliance of the Bank
Operational Policies (OP-710); this matter is within the scope of MICI.  

The MICI Policy establishes formal requirements that the Requestors must comply with (see 
paragraph 14 of the MICI Policy), and at present your Request does not comply with all formal 
requirements.  

Therefore, this notification is to inform you that you have 10 business days from this date to
send us your Request containing the information required to register and proceed to the 
analysis stage of admissibility. Attached is a table of requirements that are yet to be included in 
your Request. The deadline expires on Monday, August 14, 2017.

It would be helpful to have a discussion over the phone, so we can explain the MICI process 
and answer your questions. Please let us know your contact information so we can call you. In
the meantime, here is the information necessary for the submission requirements:

1. The MICI Policy

2. Model Request Letter

3. Note with pending requirements table

You can find further information in our website (www.iadb.org/mici  and examples of other cases )

in the Public Registry . 
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Finally, please note that if MICI does not receive the complete information before August 14, 

2017, MICI’s administrative process for Request MICI-BID-BR-2017-0123 will be closed. 

However, you may initiate a new administrative process once you send us the complete 

information on the date that suits you best.  

We are at your disposal to answer any questions or clarifications regarding the MICI process. 

 

Kind regards,  


